
Please 
Keep Baby 

in Mind

Please look at the following resources:
Informative leaflet to giving helpful advice on how to keep parents 
and baby in mind:
tinyurl.com/zad6trgx

To all colleagues, 
lockdown might mean 

baby is out of sight

Major report on COVID-19 and its impact on babies’ lives 
and services:
https://parentinfantfoundation.org.uk/wp-content/
uploads/2021/01/210115-F1001D-Working-for-Babies-
Report-FINAL-v1.0-compressed.pdf
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